
  

We are delighted to invite parents and family members (e.g. grandparents) to the two sports days on 

Friday 26th May 2023  

 

It is brilliant to be able to share events together and we look forward to what promises to be a fun 

filled few hours. As usual, Year Six even get to engage in a mighty tug of war team event! 
 

 Children should come to school in their PE kits, please send them with a bottle of water and 

consider applying sun tan lotion. 

 When you arrive at school, please head straight onto the field and remain behind the cordon. 

 Please bring your own chair or rug, should you wish to sit down while watching. 

 Y3/4 event should last about an hour to 75 minutes and Y5/6 a bit longer with the tug of war. 

 Please note: We are unable to offer visitors access to school toilets. 

Friday 26th May Year 3 & 4 = 9.15am to 10.30am (approx.) 

Year 5 & 6 = 1. 15pm to 2.45pm (approx.) 

 


